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General Comment
I support the VLLW plan to reinterpret the rules to let nuclear waste go to places without a nuclear license. In 
brief, such proposed changes would reduce regulatory burden on harmless material, which would not release 
radioactivity over time like spent fuel. As such, I agree that this requires less oversight.

I hope nuclear can flourish so that we can beat back fossil fuel dominance and move to a decarbonized, well-
supplied electricity market.

Thank you,
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